
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…14/6/2021 

 
Maths 

Learning in school: 

This week the children will be recapping on their knowledge of Time. We will be 

looking at o’clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to the hour. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

Watch these videos: https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/time-77d2 

You can complete the quizzes and activities related to the lessons. 

 

English  

Learning in school: 

In school we will be looking at written adverts. Children will be looking at the 

different features of an advert and how they are written to persuade. They will then 

be using their knowledge of what they know about Hampton Court to write their own 

advert imagining that Hampton Court is for sale. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

Watch this video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ShXPG0PJkYo 

 

Children could try and write a short recount of what they learnt from the video. 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 

In phonics, we will be revisiting the common exception words list for year 2. The 

children will be using these words in their phonics learning this week and their spelling 

of them. (see homework sheet) 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

There are daily Letters and Sounds phonic sessions on YouTube.  Please click on the 

link below and then click on Summer Term Year 2 Phonics Screening Check Revision 

Lessons.   

https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/contractions/where-does-

the-apostrophe-go.html 
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There are lots of great activities on phonics play, many of which can be accessed free.  

We are currently working on Phase 6 sounds.  https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/  

 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

PSHE: As it is Deaf Awareness Week in our school next week, the children will be 

learning more about how to be more aware of our deaf community. 

 

PE: The children will be working on ball games. 

 

ART: Children will be creating a ‘special’ something for Father’s Day. 

 

MUSIC: The children will be learning a new song and will continue to learn songs for 

our Leavers celebration. 

 

 

  Homework  

The children this weekend will have come home with a sheet with the common 

exception words on for year 2. We would like you to read and challenge your child to 

spell these words as we will be using them next week in phonics and also testing the 

children. 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could girls wear shorts under their skirts on a Tuesday for yoga. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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